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Victoria Quay
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Date 27/01/14


[REDACTED]
 
Dear [REDACTED]
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

Thank you for your FOI request detailed below.

“How many mobile phones have been reported lost/stolen in the past five calendar years by staff? Please break this down year-by-year until December 2013, stating whether phone was lost or stolen, type of phone, and approx. cost for each phone.

- How many laptops have been reported lost/stolen in the past five calendar years by staff? Please break this down year-by-year until December 2013, stating whether laptop was lost or stolen, type of laptop, and approx. cost for each laptop.

- How many iPads have been reported lost/stolen in the past five calendar years by staff? Please break this down year-by-year until December 2013, stating whether iPad was lost or stolen, type of iPad, and approx. cost for each iPad.

- How many USB flash drives have been reported lost/stolen in the past five calendar years by staff? Please break this down year-by-year until December 2013, stating whether USB flash drives was lost or stolen, type of USB flash drives, and approx. cost for each USB flash drives.

- Please detail how many staff have been provided with work mobile phones and what type per year / how many staff have been provided with work laptops per year / how many staff have been provided with work iPads.per year / how many staff have been provided with work USB flash drives per year”

The answers to most of these questions,  in particular those referring to mobiles and iPads can be found as replies to  previous FOI requests by going to our website at

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-the-advocate-general-for-scotland
Currently 19 members of staff have laptops. We do not hold details broken down by year. No laptops have been reported stolen or lost in the last 5 calendar years. 

No USB flash drives have been reported lost/stolen in the past 5 calendar years.  We do not hold details about the number of staff provided with work USB flash drives per year.

 If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

 If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

[REDACTED]

